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REPORT

Reach
The playground at Alan Edwards Reserve is set for
renewal. To ensure the new playground meets the
needs of the local community and fosters a sense of
connection and enjoyment for all, we sought input
from the community.

We presented four distinct design options, each with
unique features, and invited the community to vote
for their preferred choice.

Engagement was open from 25 September to 
16 October 2024, available on the City of Melville
website, Melville Talks.
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Participation

Melville Talks
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visit once or
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69.7% 74.2% 84.9%
age between 

0-10 years
completed with

children

Results

Next steps
Thank you to everyone who voted for their preferred
design. We anticipate that the new playground will be
installed in early 2025.
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The community favoured Option     as their top
choice, receiving 42.42% of the votes. 
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